
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shropshire Parent Carer Council  

Monthly Newsletter. 

 June 2024 

Welcome to PACC’s monthly newsletter.  

If you have any questions or require any further information, 

please email:  

info@paccshropshire.org.uk 

 

Supporting Families to Co-produce with Shrewsbury 
Museum & Art Gallery 

 

On Saturday 8th June PACC supported SEND families from our Buddies Network to participate in two 

workshop sessions to co-create ideas for SM&AG future development.  The sessions were introduced as 

‘helping to redesign the Museum’ and offered ‘hands-on sessions to explore the museum and share what 

you want to see there in the future’.  The PACC workshops were part of a wider engagement programme 

by SM&AG, working with a range of children and young people. 

Shropshire Community Health Trust have been working on improving their website and have recently 

uploaded some videos to their training and resources section. These videos explore the identification 

of, and support available for, a variety of Speech and Language Disorders, Communication Needs, and 

other concerns that may impede speech, language, and communication development. While they 

seem to be targeted at practitioners working with children, these videos are also suitable for Parent 

Carers and other trusted adults that may benefit from having a better understanding of these topics. 

To see the range of resources available, please click on the link. We would welcome feedback on how 

helpful the resources are, if there are topics you feel may be useful to include, or extra resources 

needed, please let us know so that we can feed this back to the Speech Language and Communication 

working group. 

Shropshire Community Health Trust 

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/ShropsPACC
mailto:info@paccshropshire.org.uk
https://d.docs.live.net/4c598b5aa58a3d3a/Dhttp:/www.paccshropshire.org.uk/supporting-families-to-co-produce-with-shrewsbury-museum-amp-art-galleryesktop/HLP%202024%20timetables%20(3)/PFA%20Navigators%20Year%201
https://www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk/chslt-our-training


Your Vote Matters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Voting for those in the SEND Community can be tricky. Information is available from a number of 

places. Please see the links to find something that's helpful to you and your family: 

 

https://www.learningdisabilityengland.org.uk/.../voting.../ 

 

https://www.myvotemyvoice.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/accessible-voting-for-all 

 

https://www.learningdisabilityengland.org.uk/news/latest-news/voting-resources-2024/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0_ZiItRazS3SPL59hgG48BOKNpDvrtwUaw9GL2TeSHG5_gvfCDRgRiwm4_aem_611l_KC8vM6sKrXVnk9TIg
https://www.myvotemyvoice.org.uk/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1kWZlKbvhsb9bxtKsD3YhVPNQir4c0XCQv944MN6ZY3TeJd_A4oscMEcs_aem_HGeYyoIE4v8kw3b8Bv-WUQ
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/accessible-voting-for-all?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3lpOrwHZyGOTHFp-BpKDTWhGHZD6BGRh7Wta27sa4wcsLKgipOKnSAo-w_aem_Dg-Q4PCZY7JxTH1CavXx2w


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PACC Survey: Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) Survey 

PACC are currently collecting feedback of EHCP experiences in Shropshire. Your feedback 

will help us to ensure that we are accurately championing the voice of the SEND 

community on this topic. 

PACC Survey: EHCP- Named school placement 

PACC are currently collecting feedback around the number of children and Young people 

in Shropshire who do not have a named education provision on their EHCP for 

September. We will use this information to inform the discussion we are having with 

Shropshire Council about the importance of completing Section K of an EHCP.  

PACC Survey: Mad, Sad, Glad Survey 

We need Shropshire Parent Carers to tell us what makes you Mad, Sad and Glad about your 

lives caring for children and young people with disabilities and additional needs. Your snap-

shots of family life and family issues are valuable as they give an appraisal of what may 

have been disappointing, frustrating or positive about services and service delivery 

Carers UK's State of Caring survey 2024 out now 

Carers UK need to hear from as many carers as possible to help shape their future policy 

and campaign work. Take their survey and tell us what needs to be done. 

Are you on the PACC mailing list?  

As well as sending a monthly newsletter, we send out useful information of all things 

SEND in Shropshire! 

        Click ‘read more’ to join! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8-Ry0vSxDkyIYEnABJKdr4weeN0bZoFNn8BN-6L8R2dUNEZVMTFFTjhPQzJYRk9JR0RFVzU0VERXNy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8-Ry0vSxDkyIYEnABJKdr4weeN0bZoFNn8BN-6L8R2dUNVdXVVRFU1RGUDA5WExDOVVQTjZFMkswQS4u
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SQ5CDPG?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR3bW3IZBL30H6-4ZK29PN2B0ycZObNizAW3G5XtCyXc6fGdi8WMSGu2I8M_aem_NoJKDs8oY4JLbKMF09rZww
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8-Ry0vSxDkyIYEnABJKdr4weeN0bZoFNn8BN-6L8R2dUNERaNTFGRDU2STEyUUs4UVlOSEdJWkVETS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8-Ry0vSxDkyIYEnABJKdr4weeN0bZoFNn8BN-6L8R2dUQUUzNVBKQzY0OTE1Q01TNk1SUVMzR0ZXMi4u


 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get the free LEGO® Life Magazine 

Perfect for kids aged 5-9, this printed 

magazine is sent directly to your home 

four times a year. Completely free of 

charge. 

Sign up now to receive the next issue 

in November 2024. 

 

https://www.scg.ac.uk/courses/preparation-routes/2489-dfn-project-search-supported-internship-ess-compass-group-at-raf-cosford
https://www.lego.com/en-gb/life?utm_source=Facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=Orlo&locale=en-gb


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://next.shropshire.gov.uk/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-haf/


  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th - 30th June is Deafblind 

Awareness Week! 

Deafblindness is a combined sight and 
hearing impairment which affects over 
450,000 people in the UK. It doesn’t always 
mean no sight or hearing, although for some 
people this is the case. Deafblindness affects 
everyone differently, some people need to 
make small changes to the way they go 
about everyday life and some people will 
rely on others for communication and 
getting about. 
 

Young People’s Local Offer 

 

The Shropshire Local Offer have been working 

with young people to develop a Local Offer 

specifically for young people themselves. Their 

website would contain information about having 

fun, keeping healthy, staying safe, as well as 

information on preparing for adulthood, such as 

work and where to live.  

They are keen for young people to continue to 
produce their site and to now have a voice on the 
design of the site, and wondered if you would be 
able to help them to gather their views? 
 

https://deafblind.org.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/New_Web_Young_People


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Are you a Parent Carer of a Child/ Young Person with Special Educational Needs and/or 
Disabilities, living in Shropshire? Are you looking for activities over the summer holidays? 
Register for the PACC Healthy Lives Programme now! 

Healthy Lives offers a variety of activities to support physical and mental wellbeing, providing 
young people with SEND with opportunities to catch up with friends and be active.  Sessions are 
available for young people aged 14 – 25 years, families and for those with complex needs.  

Spaces are going fast, so get in touch today to find out more! 

 

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/registration-for-the-pacc-healthy-lives-programme-2024-is-open


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


